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Health and Social Care Integration 

On February 10
th
 and 11

th
 2016, senior leaders from provider and commissioner 

organisations across Nottingham City spent time together to vision what health 
and social care services for adults will look like in Nottingham in 5 years’ time. 
The event was attended by leaders from the CCG, Nottingham City Council, 
Nottingham University Hospital, Nottingham Healthcare and Citycare who worked 
together to: 

 Develop a shared vision for health and care for adults in Nottingham; 

 Identify the key challenges that need to be overcome to realise this vision 
and consider how these could be overcome; 

 Agree next steps for working together to tackle the key challenges 
including priority actions for the next 6 weeks. 

 

Care Act Statutory Guidance 

On 10 March 2016, the Department of Health published the refreshed edition of 
the Care and Support statutory guidance. It is available at 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/care-and-support-statutory-guidance. 

The statutory guidance supports implementation of part 1 of the Care Act 2014 by 
local authorities, the NHS, the police and other partners. The new edition 
supersedes the version issued in October 2014. It takes account of regulatory 
changes, feedback from stakeholders and the care sector and developments 
following the postponement of social care funding reforms to 2020. See more at: 
http://www.local.gov.uk/care-support-reform/-
/journal_content/56/10180/7740017/ARTICLE#table 
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